
Construction Update at Whippoorwill Park – July 2022 

 
The construction of the sediment pond and check dam has been installed in the inlet 

stream at Whippoorwill Park.  The access road to the park from Whippoorwill Ct has 

been modified to access the park rental docks and to provide vehicle parking close to the 

docks.  An access roadway to the sediment pond has also been provided for annual 

maintenance of the pond to control high levels of nutrients, pollutants, and sediment 

carried into the lake.  The design was done by Lapham Associates, West Branch, MI.  

The contractor that performed the construction work was TZ Contracting Co., West 

Branch, MI.   HammerTyme Construction is under contract to repair, replace, and add 

new docks.   


